
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
|7/22/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06707r2025! 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:45 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket 2925991 1 -El Florida PSC 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:38 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket 29259911-EI Florida PSC 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: auburnl984 <auburnl984@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 10:13 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact^PSCSTATEiFLLIS> 
Subject: Docket 29259911-EI Florida PSC 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Florida Power and Light, FPL, has provided excellent service to it's customers. They continue to control vegetation by 
trimming vegetation where necessary, to help prevent outages and flickering. FPL continues to strengthen the power 
system by installing concrete poles and inspecting lines for potential issues. Their Hurricane response is the best in the 
country. Since I have been living in Florida for over 40 years, reliability has continued to improve. Hurricane Andrew, 1992 
response, was 3 month versus 1-1/2 weeks for the latest hurricanes in 2024. A drastic improvement over the years, This 
can only be done bt the investments of FPL. 

I've seen FPL invest in advance smart meter technology and look at options for emerging technology which has helped 
make the grid stronger and improve service. 

The increase in rates, only helps FPL provide the best power supply. I approve of FPL's rate increase to maintain the 
continued growth of Florida. 

Thank you for your time, 
Rex Noble 
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